
Dear Ms. Higgins: 
 
I have been asked to provide a letter of recommendation to you 
concerning Dr. Flaubert Mbeunkui. Flaubert has worked as a postdoc in 
Dr. Lewis Pannel's Proteomics and Mass Spectrometry laboratory at the 
University of South Alabama Mitchell Cancer Institute (USA MCI).  He 
has not worked directly for me but has worked in space adjacent to my 
lab and attends the MCI research-in-progress meetings every week.  I 
think he is well read, gets along well with the postdocs in other labs, 
and seems to work hard.  Unfortunately I cannot comment on the quality 
or quantity of his work as I do not interact with him on that level. 
However, he seems to know his materials well during research 
presentation. He is likeable and is usually working in the lab whenever 
I come by. 
 
Hung T. Khong, M.D. 
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